Wayne School District surplus sale FAQ:

Q: Who can bid?

A: Everyone is invited and encouraged to participate.

Q: How long do I have to pick up what I won?

A: You'll have one week from attempted notification. If you fail to pick up your item within that time we
will contact the next highest bidder.

Q: Where does the money go?

A: Every dollar of what we raise will go back into our local schools and our students. We're going to try
and keep as much of the money close to the school or department that is ‘selling’ the item as possible.

Q: Why is the District having a surplus sale?

A: We have a surplus of stuff and it’s taking up space that could be used for other purposes. Also - if we
can get a few dollars here and there we can use that more effectively than letting old supplies and
equipment continue to age and collect dust.

Q: Are there going to be any computers/electronics?

A: Yes. We are still determining which computers and probably won’t know for sure which ones until
right before the sale. One thing we know is they don’t get more valuable with time, so what we can’t use
in the near future will probably be included in the sale. Most of the computers and Ipads we will be
selling are older models and are unable to be updated. All computers purchased during the sale will be
wiped. Due to licensing restrictions, buyers will have to provide and install the operating system
themselves after purchase.

Q: What types of items are you selling?

A: We are selling three surplus vehicles, a 2008 Chevrolet Impala, a 2009 Chevrolet Impala, and a 1997
Ford truck. We're also cleaning out back rooms with lots of old furniture and equipment. We have lots of
things to go through, which we will be doing up through the day of the sale. Besides the bigger items we
also have some old Wayne High uniforms and mementos. The best way to see what we’ll have is to stop
by the morning of June 3rd.

Q: How does the texting bid work?

A: You just need a texting capable phone - it doesn’t need to be a smart phone. You'll text the item
number to a phone number (provided at the site) and you’ll text your name and phone number and then
your bid amount. If someone out-bids you then you will receive a text letting you know so you can bid
more if you would like. The person with the highest bid when we close at 3 pm on June 10t will win the
bid.



